

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED
TO TAKE ACTIVE PARTICIPATION IN
A CELEBRATION AND COMMEMORATION IN HONOR
OF
JOHN BROWN

\*OWEN BROWN
WATSON BROWN
JAARON D. STEVENS
\*CHARLES PLUMMER TIDD
JALBERT HAZLETT
WILLIAM THOMPSON
LEWIS SHERIDAN LEARY
JSHIELDS GREEN
DAUPHIN THOMPSON
\*FRANCES J. MERRIAM

OLIVER BROWN
JOHN HENRY KAGI

JJOHN E. COOK
WILLIAM H. LEEMAN
JEREMIAH ANDERSON
\*BARCLAY COOPOC
STEWART TAYLOR
JEDWIN COOPOC
DANGERFIELD NEWBY
JJOHN ANTHONY COPLAND, JR.

\*OSBORN P. ANDERSON

Who on the evening of October 16, 1859 continuing their struggle against the institution of slavery and racism in the United States of America began their historic and heroic action by capturing the United States Arsenal and Armory Building at Harper's Ferry, Virginia. (Now known as West Virginia)

You are invited to join with a group of fellow believers, enthusiasts, and friends of these men in commemoration of the 120th anniversary of theis historic occasion. At 8:00 P.M., October 16th, 1979 this group will meet at the Kennedy Firmhouse from which they will march to the Engine House in Harper's Ferry (John Brown's Fort). Your active participation and support is highly encouraged as we attempt to keep alive the sacred memory of these men preserved, their cause unforgotten, and their spirits "Marching On."

"I saw all the oppressions that are practiced under the sun. And behold, the tears of the oppressed, and they had no one to comfort them! on the side of their oppressors there was power, and there was no one to comfort them."

- Ecclesiastes 4:1

\*Escaped
ITried, convicted and hanged
all others killed in action

Marc A. Wessels

## NORT'S SPEWS

## DATELINE: LANCASTER

Battered pins is indeed a dismal sight to to see. Pins mangled, bashed and bruised lying about on the pine flooor, humiliated and demoralized. Luckily, the intrepid pinsters from LTS were spared this shock last Tuesday evening on the first of many weekly outings. In the spirit of the ASPCA and other humanitarian endeavors. these noble Seminarians formed an informal "Be Kind to Our Wooden Friends" society at Leisure Lanes. On numerous occasions they were seen rolling their bowling balls as far away from those poor oppressed objects of abuse. often completely off the lane so as not to harm the newfound friends. Some however did frighten the "oakies" (our own familiar friendly tefm) to a greater extent than others, sending the cute little things scurrying for the safety of the pinsetter. Scores were recorded in the traditional manner, but are they really important? Perhaps an alternative score can be derived from a quality rating scale and concensus opinion model. We will have to work on this in future sessions. At any rate, the entire community is invited to join the fun as the 'BKTOWF' society meets next Tuesday ( which by the way is tomorrow) at 0:00 p.m.. See Bruce Drückenmiller if you want to participate. The scores.... Vicki Martinez- 121, 111; Kelia Plaud-69, 88; Nort 157, 141; Mark Broadhead-115, 143; Narda Druckenmiller-128, 85; and Brutal Bruce Druckenmiller-172, 165.

Don't forget the flag football practices, usually Wednesday and Friday at the posted time and place. We welcome all participation, playing, watching or bringing a football so we can play.

How does Thursday afternoon at around 1:00 ppmm sound for some pickup basket-ball? See Don Mason sometime this week.

(Nort turned down a lucrative offer from the Phila. Bulletin to remain on our staff. we appreciate it Nort. DLM) This is one person's attempt to bring to the readers of the Seminarian some of the news items that play a part in the everyday lives of all of us here at LTS. This column will also be used to carry messages to the Seminary community. Some of the topics may be current events, pr prayer concerns, general news items.

Moving ahead with this goal in mind, there are some items to mention already this week. There has been at least one case of theft on the LTS campus already this year. Sometime during the weekend of October 5-7, one. or several theefs broke into a Richard's Hall dorm room. Found missing were one calculator and a cassette recorder. Several drawers were found opened and apparently searched.

A search of the grounds turned up the vinyl case to the calculator. The Lancaster city police have been called into the case.

If by chance, you saw anyone climbing into a first floor window on the Pine street side of Richards Hall, please contact the Lancaster Police or myself. All tips will be held in the strictest confidence.

Reflecting on current events of the week, one cannot help but to pause and give thanks for the remarkable visit of Pope John Paul II. Though the re are many points of disagreement, one thing stands out; that for one week, Christians of all denominations were caught in the magical spell, the enchanting smile, and the whimsical laugh of the Pilgrim Pontiff. He thughed us all, bringing us to a true awareness of being one in Chr. Christ Jesus. As this experience fades into our memories, let us take this feeling of unity ever with us.

John Stephen Fair

Pour life into me I pray
In ample doses every day
Pour love out from me I pray
To everyone in every way.